New Highland Elementary School

Site Base Decision Making Minutes

November 3, 2006

The meeting was called to order @ 2:32.

Members present were:  Connie Goff, Pancy Jones, J.D. Duncan, Kim Sweet, and Renee Cox.

The council reviewed the October minutes.  Kim Sweet made a motion to approve the minutes.  J.D. Duncan seconded the motion and the motion carried.

The council reviewed the financial report for October. Pancy Jones made a motion to approve the financial report and J.D. Duncan seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

The council discussed old business.  The council decided parents need to start exiting the classrooms at 7:35 a.m. in the morning.  Parents should all exit (except those with formal permission) at the 7:40 a.m. bell.  Teachers should enforce this practice. (Ms. Goff will send out an e-mail to this effect.)   Several staff members have complained about parents lingering in the building during instructional time.  Mrs. Goff will be addressing this issue with a school-wide memo sent home with students.  

The council also discussed the possibility of hiring a new teacher if the special area teachers continue to be over CAPS.  At the time of this meeting, classes were not over the classroom limit.  

 Renee Cox made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:30.  Pancy Jones seconded the motion.  Motion carried.

